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Daemen University 
Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope you are enjoying the emerging spring weather and having a productive and enjoyable 
semester. I am writing with an important update.  
 
I am pleased to announce that following a national search, Dr. Mimi Steadman has been 
appointed to the position of Vice President for Enrollment Management and Marketing, effective 
May 3. She has served as the interim VP since August 2023.  
 
Mimi has held numerous administrative and leadership positions at Da[

Academic Affairs. 
 
As Vice President for Enrollment Management and Marketing, Mimi will lead the Admissions 


